
Freetown Fire Rescue responds
to car fire on County Road
“Yesterday on County Rd. in the area of The Point Gas was shut
down for a car fire.

The  Freetown  Fire  Department  responded  to  the  scene  and
quickly  extinguished  the  fire  while  the  Freetown  Police
diverted traffic.

Within 30 minutes the roadway was reponed and the damaged
vehicle  was  towed  from  the  scene.”  -Freetown  Police
Department.
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